Radio and Sound
Social media:
https://www.facebook.com/radioresearchsection

Activities in 2021:
In 2021, section’s activities were still limited because of the COVID-19 Pandemic. The delay of the ECREA General Conference from 2020 to 2021 meant that the section's biannual conference was postponed to be held in Barcelona in September 2023 (initially scheduled for September 2021) and the section's activities in 2021 focused on the section's participation in the General Conference and the co-organization of a ECREA Post-conference with the Communication History and Television Studies sections, entitled “Old Media Persistence“ (https://oldnewspersistence.wordpress.com). It was an online conference (September 10, 2021), the call of papers was very well received, with an impressive line of speakers and submitters that forced us to reject 27% of the abstract submissions.  As for the main 2022 Aarhus conference, this section received 27 submissions.

Plans for 2022:
The Radio and Sound Section is working on four activities during 2022. Firstly, to collaborate in the organization of the 9th European Communication Conference to be held in Aarhus (Denmark), next October 19-22. Secondly, in the organization of specific virtual activity for the members of our section. Thirdly, production is underway for the Section's Biannual Conference (7th ECREA Radio and Sound Section Conference) to be held in Barcelona in September 2023 with the collaboration of the Catalan Radio Observatory (GRISS-UAB) and the Department of Audiovisual Communication and Advertising of the Autonomous University of Barcelona. And finally, together with the Communication History and Television Studies sections we are preparing the publication of the Thematic Section on “Old Media Persistence” in the journal Studies in Communication Sciences (SComS, is a peer-reviewed, platinum open access journal for communication and media research) as a result of our post-conference, whose publication is scheduled for November 2023.

